

Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School

Cedar Road, Aintree, Liverpool, L9 9AF T: 0151 525 9600 F: 0151 525 2998

E: admin@bsprimary.com

Headteacher: Mr C Davey

"Aim high – Live life to the full"









20th June 2018

Summer Fair: Sunday 8th July 2018, 12noon - 4pm

Dear Parent/Carer,

Following on from our success last year we will be holding our Summer Fair on Sunday 8th July 12noon - 4pm on the playing field. The only way this can be another success is to once again asking for your support and help. We are looking for prizes for our tombola and raffles and also need volunteers on the day.

The next 3 Friday's are our donation days as follows:

Friday 22nd June - smelly Friday (any donation from a gift set right down to a bottle of shampoo or bubble bath)

Friday 29th June - bottle Friday (any donation of alcohol or soft drinks)

Friday 6^{th} July - Dress down Friday (children to wear their own clothes and bring in a donation of 50p)

If any of our parents or carers work for larger firms please can you ask if they could donate a larger raffle prize in support of our day. If you can help on the day in any of the areas below please let us know.

The PTFA can only function if we have the support from parents. This Year the PTFA have subsidised the Yr 6, Reception and Nursery trips. Also a donation to the Junior Playground for play equipment. We are hoping to raise more funds to

























make a donation towards the Infangarden.	it playground and to renovate the	z Infant faith
We look forward to seeing you on t wonderful as it was last year.	he day and lets hope the weathe	er is as
Your sincerely		
Mr C Davey Headteacher		
Name:	_ Child's Name:	Reg:
Phone Number:	_ Email Address:	
Available Times:	_	
Volunteer Interests:		
 Sourcing Donations for raff Helping with Setting up Helping to man a stall Helping with safety and second Helping with refreshments Helping to sell raffle tic Helping to clear away 	urity	